
WOULD YOUR CHILD WANT TO HELP CHILDREN WHO STUTTER? 
DO YOU HAVE A CHILD BETWEEN THE AGE OF 6/7 (first grade)

AND ALMOST 11 (10 years 11 months)

WHO WOULD BE WILLING TO HELP ME WITH FILLING OUT 
A FEW QUESTIONNAIRES  

FOR YOUNGSTERS WHO DO AND DO NOT STUTTER? 
 PLEASE ASK THEM TO JOIN THIS RESEARCH STUDY!




THE PURPOSE IS TO UNDERSTAND 
HOW CHILDREN FEEL AND SPEAK IN

DIFFERENT SITUATIONS, 
WHAT THEY THINK ABOUT THEIR SPEECH

 AND HOW THEY MIGHT HELP THEIR
SPEECH.

 

If your child would like to participate, please email
Dr. Vanryckeghem. 

We will schedule a Zoom meeting to explain the study 
and fill out the questionnaires.



MARTINE VANRYCKEGHEM, PH.D., PROFESSOR, UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA

martinev@ucf.edu


